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Letter of support for Mass Spectrometry Laboratory IBB-PAS

With this letter, | wish to express our strong support for the Mass Spectrometry
Laboratory, IBB-PAS call for instrumentation funds, to purchase the latest generation mass
spectrometer, with characteristics of highest sensitivity and scanning speed. These features
will enable to gather a paramount amount of information and greatly accelerate the progress
of proteomics/metabolomics discoveries.

We had a pleasure to collaborate with Professor Michat Dadlez and his group in
various projects related to neurodegeneration and analysis of disease protein complexes in
the brain. It is due to their competence, instrumentation capacity and devotion of dedicated
staff that these projects were successful and resulted in several peer-reviewed publications of
high-impact.

In my opinion, the Mass Spectrometry Laboratory, headed by Professor Dadlez is one
of the leading proteomics laboratories in Europe. As it serves as the reference laboratory
offering various proteomics analyses in Poland, it is of utmost interest to support such
innovative research offered by the laboratory and thus facilitate the development of biomedical
sciences in Poland.

Taken together, we very strongly support this application and wish to continue our fruitful
collaboration.

Sincerely yours,
Maciej Lalowski, PhD

M. Lalowski
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Déciej Lalowski, Ph.D., Associate Professor
Finnish Proteomics Society, President
Meilahti Clinical Proteomics Core Facility
Faculty of Medicine, Medicum
Department of Biochemistry and Developmental Biology
University of Helsinki
E-mail: maciej.lalowski@helsinki.fi
Phone: +358-294125203
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